Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 11:59 AM
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca>
Subject: Agenda ltem 15.2.2

This email is in reference to agenda item 15.2.2 on illegal truck yards.

| have lived in Caledon since 1991. Moved away in 2009 to be closer to work. In 2015 my family literally
RAN back to bolton. Our town was PARADISE and such a unique community. People are leaving the
area and property values are decreasing due to the sheer volume of trucks in the area.

When | heard the news that my dear friends daughter was killed in an accident by a truck, my body went
limp. | had also lost a dearfriend,_, in an accident on King Rd. and Airport Rd.

Just last week an Truck rig could not fit to turn, and as | screamed he can't fit, he turned anyways and
scratched my car while he was telling me off.

It seems that this issue just keeps escalating. When will it stop? This needs to be addressed
immediately as it has already become an emergency. We need stronger action and we need it now.

| can continue but i would get too heated.
Thank you for your time and attention to this extremely important issue.
Sincerely,

Franca Pisani





